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Antonia Hover

From: Angie Calhoun
Sent: Tuesday, February 26, 2019 9:14 AM
To: Consumer Correspondence
Cc: Diana Vizcarrondo
Subject: FW: Gulf Power Requested increase

Consumer correspondence for docket 20190038. 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Diana Vizcarrondo  
Sent: Tuesday, February 26, 2019 8:55 AM 
To: Angie Calhoun 
Subject: FW: Gulf Power Requested increase 
 
Customer correspondence for docket 20190038. 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Shirley Weeks [mailto:sweeksdays@att.net]  
Sent: Monday, February 25, 2019 3:20 PM 
To: Consumer Contact 
Subject: Gulf Power Requested increase 
 
 
Doc #20190038 
I am a senior on a fixed income who is already going though hurricane trauma and now this. I will not able to afford this 
increase. I am still trying to recover and don’t know how I could if I have to pay this ridiculous amount they are asking 
for. I would not be able to afford it even before the hurricane. Please vote NO to this request!   
Mrs. Shirley Weeks 
an avid voter.  
 
Sent from the iPhone of Shirley Weeks-Spencer 




